
Saturday 15th February 2025
at 2pm

Come and hear more about the
work of Tijs and Jessica who
run the charity Pe Lunca in

Romania, showing God’s love
to the Roma people. 

 There will also be an afternoon
tea.

If you would like to come , please
email

mccullochanne_malc@yahoo.co.uk
to help with catering planning


